
Homework Requests 

If you would like to request homework please contact the office.  Please allow for a 24 hour 
turnaround time before picking up your child’s homework.  Your child will have 1 day for every 
day they miss to make the work up.  If you have any questions please contact the office at 862-
2171. 

 

Important News 

School is out at 3:10p.m.  Unless your child is involved in a supervised afterschool activity, 

please plan to have them leave school at that time.  We do not provide students supervision 
after 3:15p.m. 

We do not have supervision at school prior to 8:10a.m.  Please do not drop your child off 
before then.  Teachers and staff are in meetings or preparing for class. 

 

Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences are October 19th and 20th.  There will be a form sent out in the next 

newsletter asking what day and time would be best for you to meet with your child’s teachers.   

 

Progress Reports 

Progress Reports will be coming home Thursday, October 13.  We are requiring that all Progress 
Reports are signed by a parent and returned to the office.  We will contact all parents of student 
that receive a D or lower that have not returned the signed Progress Reports by October 17. 

 

I.D. Verification 

We would like to remind everyone that we do require people to show identification 
when they are picking a student up early from school.  We do this for the safety of the 
student.  Please be patient while we are getting to know you. 


